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FIELD SERVICE SECTOR 
 
Revision of Driving qualification 
 
National Certificate in Driving (Light Motor Vehicle) [Ref: 0796] 
 
Tranzqual ITO has revised the qualification listed above. 
 
Date new version published September 2010 
 
The next qualification review is planned to take place during 2012. 
 
Reason for the revision 
 
The qualification was revised to remove expiring unit standard 16605. 
 
Main changes resulting from the revision 
 
Changes to structure and content 
• Expiring standard 16605 was removed from the compulsory section. 
• The elective requirement was increased by 1 credit to compensate for the removal of 

standard 16605. 
• One additional standard 1734 was added to Elective Set A to give a greater range of 

choice in the elective standards. 
 
Transition 
 
People currently enrolled in programmes leading to the award of version 3 of this 
qualification may either complete that version or transfer to version 4.  The last date for 
assessment of version 3 is 31 December 2012. 
 
It is not intended that anyone is disadvantaged by these transition arrangements.  Anyone 
who feels they may have been disadvantaged should contact Tranzqual ITO at the 
address below. 
 
Tranzqual ITO 
PO Box 923 
Wellington 6140 
 
Telephone 04 917 3369 
Email office@tranzqual.org.nz 
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